
 
 Nicole Hyslop <Nicole@sonomatech.com> 

12/11/2003 04:41:37 PM 
 

Record Type: Record 
 

To: Mabel E. Echols OMB_Peer_Review/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: peer review comments 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bolten, 
This letter concerns the Peer Review and Information Quality proposal.  I 
agree that scientific review is critical to the decision-making process but 
it must be done efficiently and by objective parties.  This proposal will be 
expensive to implement and may result in expensive consequences for human 
health and the environment.  The Office of Management and Budget should 
withdraw this proposal and work with the scientific community to find a 
better solution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicole Pauly Hyslop 
Air Quality Engineer/Project Manager 
Sonoma Technology, Inc. 
1360 Redwood Way, Suite C 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
707-665-9900 
707-665-9800 fax 
Nicole@SonomaTech.com 
 




